Women of the Moose News - continued

Reports were given by the standing committee.

Following adjournment a lovely lunch was served by the executive and cards were played. Pot of gold was won by Clara Gould.

Next meeting to be held on July 3rd with the College of Regent committee of Alice Yates, Anne Didura and Lorraine Desaulniers being in charge of the program.

TERRACE BAY RECREATION NEWS

PARENT & PEE WEE SWIM PROGRAMME:

The Terrace Bay Recreation Department is introducing a new programme this year involving children from one year of age to kindergarten. This particular programme, "Parent and Pee Wee" will be held in the Beginners Pool in our swimming complex. The parent must accompany the child to his or her classes. In the event a parent cannot accompany the child, a guardian will be permitted to do so.

The purpose of the parent accompaning the child is not to teach or instruct the child,

but rather guide help and encourage (train) their child as he or she learns. There will be two swimming sessions, one July 8th -July 3I, the second August Ist - August 30th. The instructor for the July session is Joan Persson, and the August instructor Wendy McMillan. The lessons will be held during the afternoons Monday to Friday after I:00 p.m. Registration will take place during the afternoons of July 2nd, 3rd, and 4th at the Recreation Office, from I:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

There will be a general meeting in the Conference Room of the Recreation Centre July 5th at I:45 p.m. for all parents registered in the programme.

There will be no registration fee for this programme, however, each child must be a member of the Terrace Bay Recreation Association.

SWIMMING PROGRAMME:

The difficulties exper-

ienced at the Pool during the weekend have hopefully been corrected. So with the cooperation of the weather, the programme should run smoothly for the summer. Temporary hours at the pool until July 2nd. are as follows:

2 - 5 Open Swim

6 - 9 Open Swim

After that time with the beginning of classes a new schedule will be posted. A reminder that no more swimming registrations will be accepted. If you missed out on this session there will be another registration in the latter part of July, for the August session.

Swim classes and times for July will be posted at the Pool this week.

Parents! - There are still quite a few discs at the Recreation Office to be picked up. Remember your child cannot come swimming unless a CURRENT disc is presented (pale blue).

SUMMER PLAYGROUND '74:

The Summer Playground programme will comcontinued - page II mence

LA POLICE PROVINCIALE DE L'ONTARIO

A besoin des candidat(e)s bilingues pour une carrière provocante comme des agents et agentes de police

> \$10,800 par an — a commencement \$13,500 par an — après trois ans

La position vous offre

sécurité

responsabilité

• opportunité • contentement de travail

Qualifications: agé de 21 — 35 ans; de bonne moralité; en bonne santé; graduation d'une école secondaire (grade XII) ou equivalent; bilingue (anglais et français) — gens: taille minimum 5'8", poids minimum 160 livres — femmes: taille minimum 5'4", poids minimum 110 livres.

Bienfaits: tous bienfaits du Service Publique de l'Ontario y compris trois semaines vacation annuellement; congé de convalescence et l'assurance médical; perfectionnement et des uniformes sont fournis.

Solliciter: en personne à une détachement de PPO, ou écrivez aux le Directeur de la Gestion Des Carrières, 8 Rue York, Toronto, Ontario, M5J 1R2.

